(5/5-6/15) Board Meeting- Item 6
Emergency Conservation Regulation
Deadline: 5/4/15 by 1@:00 am
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SWRCB Clerk

Just a quick message to whom it may concern.

Our city of Rolling Hills is set for a 36% water cut. [ am extremely concerned about this as we
are in the Portuguese Bend "FLYING TRIANGLE" .What this mean is we are on very unstable
land! We have a problem with extremely loose soil and steep terrain in this area and we are
forced to maintain trees and growth on our hillside to curb the erosion problem. 75% of our
water usage is due to maintaining the hillside to prevent extreme erosion. THIS IS ALSO
TRUE FOR OUR NEIGHBORS. THE PROPOSED WATER CUT IS NOT FEASIBLE AS IT
COULD POSE POTENTIAL SAFTY CONCERNS.  We have already take drastic measures to
curb our water usage over the past few years including but not limited to:

1)Turf removal (10,000sq ft) replaced with native drought tolerant plants

2) Sprinkler head replacement

3) Rain Gutters with water collection (rain barrel) to offset our current water demand

4) Low flow shower heads

5)Low flow toilets

6) drained Exterior Fountains/ponds

The list goes on.  Please note many of the residents here have no choice but to maintain our
properties which can range from 1-5 acres due to the steep and unstable hillsides. THE
PROPOSED WATER CUT FOR THIS AREA COULD CAUSE LAND MOVEMENT.

Shaun McGrath

5 Ranchero Rd
Rolling Hills, CA 90274



